
From:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  stacylehman@fdle.state.fl.us 

Subject:  Re: Complaint - Volusia County Beach Patrol 
Date:  Wed, 29 Feb 2012 23:00:50 -0500 

Mr. Lehman:

Just a follow up on our complaint regarding the below described 
matter -
any movement or decision by FDLE regarding this matter?

VX
VolusiaExposed.com 
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